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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

13th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Colleagues, 
 
In celebration of the end of term, on Tuesday 19th December 2023, we would like to invite our staff and 
students to attend School in festive-themed non-uniform.  
 
As a way of recognising the positive work that our Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) group have been 
doing this year, we’re asking for donations, via ParentMail, towards FOBS funds, in exchange for coming 
to School in non-uniform. As per previous mufti days, a minimum donation of £1 would be very much 
appreciated.  
 
Students must wear suitable clothing (no onesies, crop tops, offensive slogans etc) and if students do 
arrive at school wearing inappropriate clothing, they will be asked to change or be sent home. 
 
On Tuesday 16th January at 18:30, we will be holding a FOBS meeting at School, where an official 
committee will be elected and discussions will be held about what the funds will be spent on. Please do 
feel free to attend and meet the team, however, we will be sure to share the outcome of this meeting with 
everyone afterwards, via our social media pages. We’re very excited about the prospect of enriching our 
students’ time at School even more!  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs R Beaumont 
Director of Sixth Form 
rbeaumont@buckinghamschool.org 
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